
From: Kaitlyn A. Luck
To: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD
Cc: Carla S. Garcia
Subject: [EXT] Case 21487 dismissal
Date: Monday, October 5, 2020 1:30:05 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Marlene,
 
Please dismiss Case No. 21487 from the October 8 docket because it has been
replaced with the application filed as Case No. 21500. Let us know if you have any
questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Kaitlyn
 
 

Kaitlyn A. Luck – Associate  I  Holland & Hart LLP  I    (o) 505.954.7286   (m) 361.648.1973

 
From: Kaitlyn A. Luck 
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 11:08 AM
To: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD <Marlene.Salvidrez@state.nm.us>
Cc: Carla S. Garcia <CSGarcia@hollandhart.com>
Subject: FW: New Mexico OCD Application Submission was Approved by the OCD
 
Hi Marlene, please hold off on docketing this case because we will be filing an
amended application. Thanks,
 
Kaitlyn
 
 

Kaitlyn A. Luck – Associate  I  Holland & Hart LLP  I    (o) 505.954.7286   (m) 361.648.1973

 
From: Carla S. Garcia <CSGarcia@hollandhart.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 11:06 AM
To: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com>
Subject: FW: New Mexico OCD Application Submission was Approved by the OCD
 
 
 

From: OCDOnline@state.nm.us <OCDOnline@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 2:46 PM
To: Carla S. Garcia <CSGarcia@hollandhart.com>
Subject: New Mexico OCD Application Submission was Approved by the OCD
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External Email

 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has approved the payment for application under PO:
QRLTX-200930-REQFOR.
The original application was submitted by Carla Garcia.

Your Request for Hearing, Case number 21487, is approved and entered by msalvidrez.

The hearing date has provisionally been set for Thursday, November 5, 2020.

If you are concerned about receiving this email or have any other questions, please feel free to
contact our Santa Fe OCD office at:
476-3441 OCD Mainline, request the OCD Hearings Bureau.

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505


